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21/07/2024  16:50:162024/2900/T OBJ BA Abraham for 

The Belsize 

Society

On behalf of The Belsize Society, we object to the felling of this tree. It is an attractive mature ash tree, clearly 

visible from Lyndhurst Gardens, and which makes a contribution to the character of the conservation area. A 

TPO should be considered.
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